1. PROPOSED NO STOPPING RESTRICTION

AT 388 WAIRAKEI ROAD RR 8184
Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy

Corporate Plan Output: On-Street Parking Management

The purpose of this report is to advise of the advice received from the
Parking Unit indicating that visibility is inadequate for vehicles exiting
Farrington Avenue onto Wairakei Rdad, when a vehicle is parked on the
west side of the intersection. Both roads are collector roads.

The Area Engineer has investigated the situation and found the sight lines
for a driver of a vehicle turning right out of Farrington Avenue into
Wairakei Road are inadequate. If the stopping of vehicles is to be
prohibited on the north side of Wairakei Road, west of the intersection for a
distance of eleven metres, the problem would be reduced.

The property owners at No 388 Wairakei Road would object to the loss of
all on street parking on this frontage, but an eleven metre parking restriction
would still allow space for one parked car.

Recommendation: That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited (at any time)
on the north side of Wairakei Road, commencing at its
intersection with Farrington Avenue, and extending in a
westerly direction for a distance of eleven metres.



